
 

Statement of Withdrawal of the Local Plan  

PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 SECTION 22(1) AS AMENDED 
AND TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 
2012 S.27.A, AS AMENDED.  

In accordance with s.22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and 
Regulation 27.a of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012, North Lincolnshire Council hereby states that it has withdrawn its 
Regulation 22 Submission version of the North Lincolnshire Local Plan (2020-2038), 
which had been submitted to the Secretary of State for Independent Examination on 
11th November 2022.  

The resolution to withdraw the North Lincolnshire Local Plan (2020-2038) was made at 
Cabinet meeting, held on 30th September 2024. The resolution to withdraw the plan was 
made under s.22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 which provides 
that a Local Planning Authority may withdraw their plan at any point prior to the 
adoption of the plan.  

Any questions regarding the withdrawal of the Regulation 22 Submission version of the 
North Lincolnshire Local Plan (2020-2038) should be directed to:  

Place Planning  
North Lincolnshire Council,  
Church Square House,  
30 – 40 High Street,  
Scunthorpe,  
DN15 6NL  
localplan@northlincs.gov.uk 


